LCA Board Meeting Notes   October 5th 2000 
Held at: Castle Grey Skull 
Attending: Steve (Vortex), Elana (Ailanthus), Sara Zia (Butt Hook), Allie (Castle Grey Skull)

I.  The Castle Grey Skull house inspection found no problems: 

II.  Check-ins

Butt Hook:  A rat was spotted to add to the rodent problems. Zamira has moved out Mimi and Camille will take big room. Interviewed a promising candidate for a new house mate. Have a new refrigerator. Had a work day where the kitchen was scrubbed and scraped. Unemployed housemate now has a job.

Ailanthus:  A leak was discovered in the second floor middle room. Suspect that the problem is with the flashing on the gutter. When roofer was on roof he discovered some other problems that need fixing. Still looking for new housemates.

Vortex:  Things are pretty much the same as usual. No progress on the lack of space. Sam has started kindergarten. Pam and Steve are trying to get Tim to sleep through the night

Castle Grey Skull:  .Lots of stuff going on. Front porch is being redone and exterior is being painted. They have also started the prep work for interior painting in the front hall. A plan is in place to paint front room, kitchen and more. Andrew painted and refinished his room. Put in a shower in the second floor bathroom.

III.  Bookkeepers report

Steve did not have a bookkeepers report for the meeting, but will have the final report finished for next meeting.

He wanted to remind everyone that the final quarterly reports ( finished for the year) are due. If anyone has questions as to what is need please give Steve a call.

IV.  Progressive Dinner

It is getting to be time to do the progressive dinner. This year it will be at Ailanthus, Jubilee and Vortex.  The board thought that it should happen sometime in January. We should do further planning at the next board meeting.

V.  LCA’s Future

The question was asked again as to what if anything was happening in trying to define the LCA’s future. There was a small discussion with the following points raised.

Gentrification is an issue that we should be addressing

Maybe the LCA should dissolve and transform into something else.

It was agreed that the best procedure for addressing this issue was:

1
Discuss the LCA and its future in your houses

2
Come up with concrete proposals

3
Bring these proposals to the board and then to the membership meeting in February

VI. Project Home has asked for a Maintenance Grant: 
Unfortunately Steve didn’t have all the details needed for the board to make a decision about the maintenance Grant. He will get more details and if it is time critical he will call board members.

VII.  Next Board Meeting:

November 9th 8:00pm at Jubilee (1014 S. 47th Street)

